
Please join us as we close out Shabbat! 

Greetings & Appetizers at 6:30 pm, followed by a 

Potluck Dairy/Vegetarian Dinner & Sangria Tasting 

Then an inspiring Havdalah service  

And possible Sing - Along with friends 

RSVP along with potluck item by Sunday July 7  

office@BethIsraelMV.org. 

We will send you the location when you RSVP.

Havdalah on the Road 
July 13, 2024 

With Sangria Wine Tasting 

Please note: Weather permitting, dinner can be eaten outdoors or 

indoors, however, the Havdalah service and the sing along will be 

indoors. Please bring lawn chairs for outdoor seating.


